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Hulm, Petra

From: leeanne wolfe <qwerky789124@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 9:32 AM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: Attn: Penny Miles Re: Out of state Attorney Representation

To whom it may concern; 

I'm writting in favor of allowing the Tribe and or the people representing the cause of not allowing the North 
Dakota Pipeline to go through on any Indigenous Land.  There is no question that these people deserve to have 
the best representation afforded to them.  From what I have read this can't be deligated nor bought with the 
States current Attorney affiliates.  Thus they must be given the opportunity too have the best representation 
afforded to and for them, may this mean allowing outsourcing from other states.   

I do want it to be noted that I do believe that their representatives needs to have a full grasp of the laws and 
treaties.  This should be done in a timely, reasonable and accounted for action of the state and or it's Bar 
Association. 

Thank you for your time. 
Lee Anne Wolfe 
651-489-2381 
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